Bring tree, shrub and insect questions to Extension experts at July 11 Farmer's
Market

Summary: MSU Extension's booth at Saturday's Farmers' Market will feature a tree
and shrub specialist and an insect specialist.
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From MSU News Service

BOZEMAN -- Montana State University Extension's booth at the Saturday July

11 Farmers' Market at the Gallatin County Fairgrounds will feature a tree and
shrub specialist and an insect specialist to answer questions.

Bill Hoch, from Montana State University's Department of Plant Sciences and Plant
Pathology will be available to answer questions about trees and shrubs for the
home landscape. Ruth 0'Neill, from MSU's Schutter Diagnostic Lab, will answer
questions about insect pests.

The pair also will provide Extension fact sheets and people can bring in plant
samples for diagnosis or identification. The public can also contact Extension

specialists at MSU's Schutter Diagnostics Lab, (406) 994-5150.
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